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“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 

 

 

 

 

 

away!! away!! 

Little Things 
 

Recently I heard a sermon on influence and making a difference. The pastor spoke about how we as 

Christians should be seeking each day to be salt and light to an ungodly lost world.  Each day we 

could be looking to do little things to point others to God and His Son Jesus.  The message was an 

encouragement to me as a new year begins.  I’m not really into making New Year’s resolutions, but 

I’m resolving this year to be salt and light in little ways to help others and glorify God.   

It’s interesting to look at the Bible and see how God used little things to accomplish his purposes and 

show his glory to others.  A little boy, with a little sling and a stone, slayed Goliath.   Samson used a 

little donkey jawbone.  Little bits of bread and fish were used to feed five thousand people.  And even 

Jesus, God’s son, our Lord, Savior, and Messiah came as a little baby.   

And salt and light are little things.  Just a little salt added to food and the flavor is enhanced 

tremendously.  A little light to shine in a dark place makes a big difference.   

As Christians that’s what we are to be:  salt and light to a lost and searching, dying world.   

Just the other day I looked out my window to see three little kids shoveling the snow off of my porch 

and sidewalk.  What a blessing.  Salt and light.  Little things.   

 

Matthew 5:16 

“Let your light shine before men in such a way that they may see your good works, 

And glorify Your Father who is in heaven.” 
 

Year-End Notes: 

 
We have enclosed contribution receipts for 

2017 for tax purposes for gifts given for $250 or 

more.  If you would like a receipt and didn’t 

receive one, please let us know and we would be 

happy to get you one.  All gifts given to our 

ministry are tax deductible.   

 

Also, if you would like to receive our newsletter 

by email instead of a paper copy, please let us 

know so we can add you to our email list. 

 

We are very thankful for the extra financial 

gifts we received in December to help with our 

many expenses and upcoming taxes.  If you 

would like to partner with us on a monthly 

basis, please let us know.  We appreciate your 

prayerful consideration of our ministry.   

 

May God richly bless you in this New Year as 

you seek Him with your whole heart. We were so blessed to have everyone home for Christmas! 
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PRAISES/PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 

Praise God for His faithfulness to us and His 
protection over us.   
 
Please pray for Scott.  He continues to struggle 
with his sinus related issues.   
 
Praise for the 12-week Bible Study we had in our 
home on the Gospel of John.  We will be 
continuing the Bible Study in January with the 
book of Acts.  Please pray for open hearts of 
those who will attend.    
 
Praise God for his provision of a $400 donation 
given to our FCA fund.  Please continue to pray 
for the students we minister to that they will see 
their need for a Savior.  
 
Please pray for our ministry as we continue to 
seek to obey God and that we will be bold and 
deliberate in sharing the Gospel with others.   
 
Praise to the Lord for all of you who support us 
financially, encourage us, and pray for us.  We are 
so blessed and humbled by your partnership with 
us.  God is so good! 
 
 
 
  
 
   
  

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scenes from 

our Truth 

Singers 

Christmas 

Party.  

Thanks to 

everyone who 

sponsored a 

special needs 

adult.   

 

 

FCA 

Christmas 

Party (left) 


